Informal statement by John Hammond for the Faculty Senate meeting, September 26, 2022:

In the May 10, 2021 Senate meeting, the Faculty Senate passed a resolution that said:

The Faculty Senate endorses that Non-Tenure Track Faculty who receive promotion

should be eligible to secure a renewable appointment up to three years with the potential
for continued renewals.

This was raised many times in Executive Committee in the last two years, but no progress has

been made, stalling out on whether WSU has the authority to make these changes per the Board
of Regents.

| want to share today that our university does have that ability.


https://www.kansasregents.org/about/policies-by-laws-missions/board_policy_manual_2/chapter_ii_governance_state_universities_2/chapter_ii_full_text#appt
https://www.kansasregents.org/about/policies-by-laws-missions/board_policy_manual_2/chapter_ii_governance_state_universities_2/chapter_ii_full_text#appt

